


5. **Property Values:** The introduction of a licensed establishment nearby has the potential 

to negatively impact property values in the area, as potential buyers or renters might be 

deterred by the noise and potential disruption. 

 

6 **Dog fouling:** There is already a problem with dog fouling in this area and having a bar 

which will also for some reason be a dog groomer, is only going to worsen the problem. 

Heavily intoxicated individuals leaving the premises with their pets is also a noise concern.   

 

 

In light of the above concerns, I urge you to consider the potential negative consequences 

that granting this license could have on our residential community. I believe that preserving 

the tranquillity and well-being of long-standing residents should take precedence over any 

commercial interests associated with the licensing application. 

 

I kindly request that my objection be taken into account during the decision-making process. 

Furthermore, I would appreciate the opportunity to speak at any relevant public hearings or 

meetings that pertain to this licensing application. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I trust that the licensing authority will carefully 

assess the potential impact of this application on our quiet residential road and make a 

decision that aligns with the best interests of the community. 

 

(Please do not reveal my address on the publication of this objection). 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Michelle Mashiri 

 

 

 




